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21st April 2023 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Welcome back. We hope you had a lovely Easter break (despite the awful weather of the second week!) and 
are looking forward to the summer term. 
 
Nell Bank residential 
A big well done to the Year 5 pupils for behaving so fantastically on their residential to Nell Bank. Country 
Kitchen who catered for the pupils said what lovely manners they all had. Since their return, all of the pupils 
we have spoken to have been buzzing with excitement.  A big thank you also to the staff who organised and 
went on the trip. As we have said before, although they are lots of fun, residentials take a lot of organisation 
and are extremely tiring! 
 
Fantastic Fridays 
Your child will have started some new activities this afternoon during the enrichment time. This half term, 
the activities on offer range from outdoor play using all of our play equipment e.g. from den building and 
tyre rolling to performing arts, orienteering and gardening. We hope the children have had a great first 
afternoon of these activities. 
 
King’s Coronation 
On the afternoon of Friday 5th May, we will be holding a Coronation ‘tea party’ in school to celebrate the 
King’s Coronation. On this day, pupils can come in to school wearing red, white and blue. 
 
Competition to win money for school 
A reminder that Manningham Concrete has announced the return of their social media competition to give 
Bradford primary schools the chance to win £1000 to spend on any materials from their four Bradford 
based branches.  The competition will be running until 1st May 2023 and the winner will be the school with 
the most people that have liked/followed Manningham Concrete’s Facebook or Instagram page and 
commented with the school’s name on the official post. 
  
The official competition post is on Manningham Concrete’s Facebook and Instagram pages NOW- please 
like and follow their page and comment with Low Ash Primary! 
 
Strike action 
Hopefully you will have seen the School Ping yesterday about the forthcoming strike action.  Once again, we 
apologise for the disruption that this may cause. 
 
Warmer weather (we hope)… 
As the weather improves and gets warmer, please can we remind you to make sure your child brings a bottle 
of water with them into school. Although they are not needed just yet, we also encourage pupils to bring 
sun hats into school and, on any hot and sunny days that we may have, to please come to school wearing 
suntan lotion. 
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Important Dates for your diary: 
 
Monday 24th April – RH trip to Skipton castle 
Thursday 27th April - NEU strike action 
Thursday 27th April – RW trip to Skipton Castle (this trip is going ahead as planned) 
Monday 1st May – Bank Holiday (school closed) 
Tuesday 2nd May – NEU strike action 
Tuesday 2nd May – 3DB trip to Fountains Abbey (this trip is going ahead as planned) 
Thursday 4th May – 3T trip to Fountains Abbey 
Thursday 4th May – EYFS May Day Parade 
Friday 5th May – King’s Coronation Tea Party (red, white and blue non-uniform day) 
Monday 8th May – Bank Holiday (school closed) 
Tuesday 9th May – 3SB trip to Fountains Abbey 
Tuesday 9th May – Friday 12th May – Year 6 SATs week 
 
We hope you have a lovely weekend and look forward to seeing you on Monday.  
 
Kind regards, 
 
Beth Medhurst and Fiona Meer 
Co-Headteachers 
 
 
 


